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Dear Editor(s),

Thank you for your email on October 20", 2022 enclosing the reviewers’ comments.
We are grateful for the opportunity to submit our manuscript to the World Journal of
Transplantation (WJT). We have carefully reviewed the comments and have revised
the manuscript based on the reviewers’ suggestions accordingly.

Reviewer comments:

1. In the discussion part, the author should summarize the shortcomings and
prospects of this study.

Response: A paragraph was added to the endo of discussion section to summarize the
limitations and prospects of some of the studies discussed in this manuscript.

2. In addition, for the liver translation that the article focuses on, perhaps some
typical pictures can be added to describe scientific problems more vividly.

Response: Thank you for this comment. While we agree with the reviewer that
describing cases vividly could be more informative, we believe that this is beyond the
scope of our review article. It would be a great topic potentially for future case-based
literature reviews on the same topic. Unless the reviewer means something different,
in which case we kindly ask for further explanation so we may address this fittingly.

3. In addition to the above problems, the language problems involved in this paper
still need to be further modified to meet the readability requirements.

Response: We have made multiple revisions of the manuscript and many grammatical
errors were corrected after being found after careful review, as well as smaller
changes for improved readability.

Thank you for these insightful comments. We sincerely appreciate your input. We
hope the revised version is now suitable for publication and we look forward to
hearing from you in due course.



Thank you,
Dr. Adalberto Gonzalez



